
Together Everyone Achieves More

Our Curriculum

Dear Families,
It has been a busy week here at NRJ. Myself
and Mr Nash were covered in toilet roll on
Tuesday as part of the science assembly!
The children had a wonderful time taking
part in a variety of experiments including
exploding films! We also had boogie on
Friday at the Front Row music concert. If
you would like your child to attend the
science club or sign up for ukulele lessons,
look out for the fliers that have been sent
home.
Please be reminded our Parent meetings
will take place on:
Tuesday 15th October 4 - 7pm
Wednesday 16th October 4 - 6pm

We will inform you when the bookings open
on school spider.

I hope you have a 
lovely weekend - hopefully 
in the sunshine!

Kind regards
Mrs Cliff

In Maths, Year 3 have been partitioning and
representing numbers to 100. The children

have also spent some time this week exploring
the school library and reading for pleasure. 

Year 5 have been outside today investigating
the rotation of the Earth, using Sundials.

Luckily, the Sun appeared after a dull morning!

In Year 4, we have been practising our dribbling
and passing skills in hockey. We put our new
skills together to play a game stealing 'eggs'

from a dragon's nest!



If you would like to find out more about our curriculum and
activities in school, follow us on twitter @NRJuniors

Photos of the week
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KEEPING OUR
CHILDREN SAFE

School Site Reminders 
· Dogs are not permitted on school grounds

even if carried. 
· Smoking and e-cigarettes are not permitted

on school ground. 
· Please dismount scooters and bicycles. 

· Children should not be playing on
equipment before or after school

· Please park and drive responsibly to keep
our children safe.

Online Safety 
· The Online Safety Hub is a brand-new online

resource with lots of expert advice and
guidance to help you manage your child's

safety online as a parent.
You can access it for free here:

https://stockport.onlinesafetyhub.uk/
Create your FREE Qustodio account to protect

your children’s devices:
https://www.qustodio.com/en/30-days-

school-special/?
utm_source=internal&utm_med

ium=OSHub&utm_campaign=stockport-uk



 

Friday 27th September - Parent Workshop - ‘How to help your
child become more resilient.’ Led by Mrs Cliff
Monday 30th September - 9am Year 3 parents SEND coffee
morning (library)
Wednesday 2nd October - 5pm Year 6 SATS/ Conway meeting
Monday 7th October - Children’s nasal flu sprays.
Thursday 10th October - World Mental Health Day (wear yellow)
Tuesday 15th October - Parent’s evening, 4 - 7pm
Wednesday 16th October - Parent’s evening, 4 - 6pm
Friday 18th October - Last Day of Half Term Make the rules day!

Monday 28th October - Term starts
Tuesday 29th October - discos (times tbc) dress up optional
Thursday 7th November - SEND coffee morning
Friday 8th November - Bingo Night (tbc)
Friday 15th November - Children in Need
Wednesday 27th November - Individual school photos
Tuesday 3rd December - St. George’s Christmas choir concert tbc
Friday 6th December - Christmas fair / rainbow raffle
Monday 9th December - Y5/6 Romiley Forum pantomime.
Wednesday 11th December - Christmas dinner / jumper day
Tuesday 17th December - Christmas enterprise market (all
products will be designed and made by the children)
Wednesday 18th December - Y3/4 Romiley Forum pantomime.
Thursday 19th December - End of term

Please note there may be further dates added in red to the diary as
more events are confirmed.
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